
Cardinals Participate in the Hour of Code!  
Between December 4 to December 10, students participated in 
the one hour of coding activities. Our EdTech Champs, Mrs. 
Penna and Mrs. Saudino prepared our student population. 
Coding is fast becoming a part of students’ life as they play 
games and learn apps. We as teachers need to get them ready 
for jobs in the future. 
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